
18. CORRESPONDENCE

18.1 Brookhaven Bus Service

A letter was received from Jane Yarrall, Secretary of the Ferrymead/Brookhaven Residents’
Association regarding a request for a more satisfactory bus service for the Brookhaven area.

The Board resolved:

1. That the correspondence be received.

2. That the Community Advocate be asked to arrange a meeting of Board members, staff,
representatives from Environment Canterbury and Regional Councillors including
Cr Diana Shand and the Residents’ Association to discuss the issues.


